
 
 
 
 
December 23, 2008 
 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Ellen R. Anderson 
Chair, Environment, Energy and Natural Resources Budget Division 
Minnesota Senate 
75 Rev. Dr. Martin King Jr. Blvd., Room 120 
St. Paul, MN 55155-1606 
 
Dear Senator Anderson: 
 
This letter serves as the report required by Minn. Stat. §115A.54, subd. 4.  In accordance with 
the legislation, the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) is required to report on the 
previous year’s defaults and terminations of awards made under the bond-funded Solid Waste 
Processing Facilities Capital Assistance Program (CAP). 
 
There were no defaults or terminations of CAP awarded projects during calendar year 2007. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact me at (651) 757-2681 or  
Mary Baker of our staff at (651) 757-2208. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Amy Rudolph 
Public Affairs Director 
Minnesota Pollution Control Agency 
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